SAN JOAQUIN VALLEY UNIFIED AIR POLLUTION CONTROL DISTRICT

REQUEST FOR COMMENTS ON THE DRAFT REVISIONS TO THE DISTRICT'S
DAIRY VOC EMISSIONS FACTOR

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that written comments will be accepted on the
District’s draft report:

“Air Pollution Control Officer’s Revision of the Dairy VOC Emissions Factor”
The commenting deadline is 5:00 pm on February 22, 2010.

The purpose of the draft report is to document the basis used by the District in

updating the Dairy VOC emissions factors to reflect the results of recent scientific

research.

To obtain copies of the draft document and Draft Staff Report call (559) 230-6000

or fax your request to Ms. Cristina Montoya at (559) 230-6061. You may

download a copy of the documents from the District’s website at:

www.valleyair.org/workshops/public workshops idx.htm

Interested persons may submit comments to: Mr. Ramon Norman at San Joaquin
Valley Air Pollution Control District 1990 East Gettysburg Ave. Fresno, CA
93726. Comments may also be submitted by email at
ramon.norman@yvalleyair.org.
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